
From: Yates, Adam
To: John Peppers
Cc: Burrow, Kealey; McWilliams, Carrie; Healey, Richard; Pemberton, Layne
Subject: RE: 2017 pretreatment annual report
Date: Wednesday, March 28, 2018 1:03:24 PM
Attachments: AR0033723_El Dorado Mar 2018 Pretreatment Program Annual Report_20180301.pdf

John,
 
El Dorado’s March 2018 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, reviewed, and
deemed complete and compliant with the reporting requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).  Thank you
for your timely submittal.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me.
 
Kindly,
 
 
Adam Yates
State Pretreatment Coordinator
Office of Water Quality
Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality
Phone: (501) 682-0617
Fax: (501) 682-0880
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From: John Peppers [mailto:johnp@eldoradowater.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 01, 2018 3:46 PM
To: Yates, Adam
Subject: 2017 pretreatment annual report
 

Adam, attached is the 2017 pretreatment annual report for El Dorado Water Utilities.

Thank you,

John M. Peppers
Treatment Superintendent
El Dorado Water Utilities
870-814-1764
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